

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

29th September 2020

Parents' Evening

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Parents' Evening will be a little different this year in that all appointments will be held over the telephone. This is due to our Risk Assessment stating that we are keeping visits to a minimum in school.

We have decided that Parents' Evening appointments will take place the week commencing 5th October. We will discuss how your child has settled in and you will also be given the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the curriculum. Please be aware that the call may be from a withheld number.

Please book your appointments on Scopay. If you have any problems at all with the booking system do not hesitate to contact the school office who will be happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Kelly Headteacher























